
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 3rd February 2022 
 

I’m sorry for the confusion on last weeks homework letter with regards to the 
Year 3 Class collective worship. Our collective worship is on Wednesday 1st 

March 2023 after the half term break.  

English: 

This week Year 3 started  a new book called ‘The 
Tear Thief ’ by Carol Ann Duffy. We began creat-
ing questions about the book using the limited in-
formation available from the pictures. As a class 
we also looked at the authors use of verbs, looking 
at how they added detail to the text as well as in-
formed us of the tense it is written in. later on in 
the week the children focused again on Carol Ann 
Duffy’s use of metaphors and similes to again add 
another layer of flair to the story.  

Maths:  

In maths this week we have been looking at con-
verting between measurements. 

These 
are: 

 

 

 

 

 

Later on in the week, we then looked at adding 

and subtracting lengths of different types.  

Example: 4metres 24cm + 345cm = 789cm 

Homework  
Guided Reading: This week’s guided reading is 
on “Endangered Animals”. Please read the 
text provided and answer the attached ques-
tions. 

Geography: This term we have been looking at 
the world from the point of view from the in-
ternational space station. Over the next week 
I would like the children to create a fact file 
on a country of their choosing. Things that you 
can include: Famous landmarks, popular 
foods, population, what the country exports, 
famous people, national sport, natural land-
marks like rivers and mountains.  Please do 
not choose: England, Wales, Scotland or North-
ern Ireland. We have researched these during 
class time.  This can be completed onto any 
media. I would love to display these in class, so 
do make them look beautiful. 

Maths: This week there will be no maths home-
work so please do spend the extra time on the 
geography to make them look amazing.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings. The spelling test will take 
place in class on Thursdays. 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
Mr Bowen, Mrs Boyle and Mrs Russell. 
The Year 3 Team  

Dates:  
End of half term—Friday 10th February 

Half Term—Monday 13th February—Friday 
17th February 

Return to school— Monday 20th February 

Year 3 Class collective worship—Wednesday 1st 
March 2023 

St Patrick’s Day—Friday 17th March  

Parents and Careers Evenings— 27th to 29th 
March.  

Loveworks:  
Following the excellent response over the last few 
years, we have once again decided to support the 
local charity Loveworks. This half term we would 
like you to donate.  

UHT semi skimmed milk, shampoo, toilet rolls, 
tins of meat casserole, tinned corn beef, ham etc, 
long life fruit juice, tinned fruit, porridge oats, 
soup, tuna, pasta sauce, jam, rice, tinned pota-
toes/smash, tinned vegetables, tinned tomatoes, 
breakfast cereals, tinned custard/rice pudding, 
deodorant/anti perspirant. 
  
To find out more about Loveworks please follow 
the link http://www.loveworks.org.uk/  
Thank you in advance for your support. 

10mm  in  1cm 100cm  in  1metre 

20mm  in  2cm 200cm in 2metres 

100mm  in 10cm  1000cm in 10 
metres 

150mm  in 15cm  1000mm in 1 metre 


